
From: > 
Sent: February 13, 2024 1:03:39 AM 
To: Kristina Evans; Dag Falck 
Subject: House size  

  
To the Trustees : 

 

I am writing from South East Asia and am not able to compose or send a detailed letter but am most anxious to 

express my support for Land Use Bylaw 114 as it stands now, including the changes enacted in 2022. 

 

The changes in the Bylaw enacted in 2022 with regards to house size were a vast improvement on many levels 

:   protection of native fauna and flora, of precious and limited groundwater and of privacy. 

 

The Bylaw house size limits as they currently stand accommodate the construction of a comfortable home and could 

not be in any way considered draconian. 

 

It is extremely important to keep our current house size limits and to not revert back to the large house size limits 

which undermine much of what we treasure about South Pender : native flora and fauna and seclusion. 

 

Most importantly, the Bylaw as it stands now supports the Official Community Plan and is consistent with the 

overarching objective of preserving and protecting the rural character of the island. 

 

Could you please let me know that you received this letter? 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Daphne Louis 

 

 

 

 

 

 


